
 

  

DGE Young Scientist Symposium 

 

COVID-19 has significantly reduced opportunities for young scientists to present their 
work on workshops and conferences and thus reduces career chances. By 
introducing online "DGE Young Scientist Symposia", the DGE intends to provide 
opportunities for young scientists to present excellent work in the field of electron 
microscopy performed during a PhD thesis. Symposia are planned to take place 
regularly, where up to three talks of young scientists are presented to the DGE 
community. The 30 min talks can be from material science, life science as well as 
from instrumentation and methods. 
 

The 5th online DGE Young Scientist Symposium will take place on 
Thursday, Sept. 22nd, 2022 from 14:00 to 16:00. 

 
Young scientists are eligible to present their work up to about one year after 
successful graduation from a PhD. Applications of young scientists or suggestions 
from PhD advisors should contain a summary of the PhD thesis, a CV of the young 
scientist and a supporting letter from the PhD advisor. 
 

The application deadline for the 5th DGE Young Scientist Symposium is 
August 26th, 2022. 

 
Electronic applications should be addressed to the president of DGE: 
Prof. Dr. Peter A. van Aken 
Stuttgart Center for Electron Microscopy (StEM) 
Max-Planck-Institute for Solid State Research 
Heisenbergstraße 1 
70569 Stuttgart, GERMANY 
E-mail: p.vanaken (at) fkf.mpg.de 
 

 


